

Date: 16/07/2021

Dear Parents / Carers.

A-Level Results Day 2021

A-Level results will be released to students on Tuesday 10th August 2021. This year, due to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, we will be issuing exam results to students by email only so that they do not need to come into school. Results will be sent as a PDF to each students' school e-mail account at 8.30am on the above date. This is a time that has been set by JCQ and is in line with Ofqual guidance.

Results will be sent to the students' school email accounts only and will not be e-mailed to parents/carers or a nominated person. It is therefore very important that students check and ensure that they can access their school e-mail account at home from the device that they intend to use. Students should contact the IT team at Trinity (it@tchs.uk.net) or their Year Leader if they have any difficulties with accessing their school email account.

To help students prepare for the results release day I have attached here a guide from Ofqual which outlines the arrangements in place for awarding grades in summer 2021, and where you can go for additional information.

It is also advised that students should familiarise themselves with UCAS clearing process in advance of the publication of exam results should they need to access this service on the day. Members of the Sixth Form team will be available if additional support is needed. Please contact the school on 020 8506 5536 to arrange an appointment on the day.

I hope you have a restful and safe summer break.

Yours sincerely.

Dr Doherty OBE

Headmaster



